The Place to Grow for Allied Health Professionals Sussex AHP virtual conference – 8th October 2021

Thank you for participating in the upcoming Allied Health Professionals conference on Friday 8th October. Here is the link to the page where the broadcast will be shown: https://learnliveuk.com/allied-health-professionals-sussex-ahp-virtual-conference/

I wanted to share the tutorial videos we have with you to help.

Video content:
Please speak to your booth leader to confirm what your video content will include. There are 2 options for recording your content, self-record or we will facilitate this virtually using QuickLink, check out the tutorial videos below and let us know which option you prefer:

Quicklink use: https://vimeo.com/524393478
Record yourself: https://vimeo.com/513418996

Live chat:
The live chat sits on the main broadcast page next to the video player. You will need to have an account to answer any questions / post comments.

Please let me know if you need an account for the live chat in advance of creating one so I can create your company profile for the company drop down box.

To set up your chat account, please click on this link: https://learnliveuk.com/partner-registration/. Here, you will be able to set your own username and password for the Live Chat, as well as familiarising yourself with the Learn Live Channel. 
 
After you have registered, you will receive a follow up email once your account has been approved. Please ensure this is completed by 1st October.
 
On the day of the broadcast you will need to have 2 tabs open, one for the broadcast and the other for the live chat. To access the live chat on the day please enter your account details here: https://learnliveuk.com/login/ then click My Account then Open Chat, please check both Rooms and Groups for the link to the broadcast chat.

Breakout rooms / booths:
There will be 6 breakout rooms, your leader will have more information on this, we will work with the leader of each breakout to collate information for the rooms / pages to promote any videos, resources, or links.

If you have a booth, we will contact you to make arrangements to create your booth.

We are offering weekly drop-in sessions on Wednesdays at 2:00pm and Fridays at 11:00am for you to join and ask any questions about the video content in advance of the conference.

If you have any questions now, please let me know and I will happily assist you.


